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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Planning submission for no 10 Downside Crescent

  
From: Anna and Chris Holdsworth Sent: 30 September 2016 20:57 

To: Hazelton, Laura 
Subject: Planning submission for no 10 Downside Crescent 

 

Dear Ms Hazelton, 

 

We are writing regarding the proposed extension works to 10 Downside Crescent, NW3 2AP. 

 

We have reviewed the plans and are supportive of the proposed works as they are largely in line with what 

we ourselves built in 2011, including a basement.   

 

Subject to the usual safeguards being adhered to that will ensure our property is not affected, particularly in 

terms of the basement and any impact on our own structure, we are happy to support the extension works as 

we think it will be a sympathetic addition to the house and in keeping with improvements taking place in the 

local area. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Chris and Anna Holdsworth 


